## 1960

- After a difficult start the Cadets were well established
- 1961, Tsoona (meaning Thunderbird) became BC Guidings own provincial site, and was developed to become Guiding's special place for training, camps, and Brownie holidays
- 1960, Guidings Golden Jubilee was celebrated with a river of golden yellow tulips planted by the girls from coast to coast. To thank the public for supporting us and to join our nation, Mrs. John Diefenbaker, wife of the Prime Minister of Canada, received the first golden tulips from BC in April.
- A Brownie Song Book produced in BC prompted the production of national song book, *Sing a Song for Sixes*
- A provincial newsletter *Pipeline* was created to provide a direct link between the Provincial Committees and Guiders working in the field. It helped to provide the program to the girls.
- Lady BP made another visit to Canada and was welcomed by thousands of Guiding Members